AM COUNTRY 9]0

March 20, 1990

Carl W. Dabelstein
National Radio Club
9404 Santa Fe Lane
Overland Park, Ks 66212

Dear Mr. Dabelstein:

Thank you for your letter dated December 31, 1989.

It was so pleasant to hear from you. Please be informed

that the information contained in your letter was all
correct. It was nice to hear that our signal would

carry that far.

Thank you for taking the time to let us hear from

you.

Sincerely,
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Sharon Fritz

Station Manager

GILLESPIE BROADCASTING CO.
P.0.BOX 311 FREDERICKSBURG, TX 78624 (512) 997-2197



